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2006 Update Aug 22 
 
Buck Lake Water Use Survey 
 
This item just missed our August newsletter last week.  The Cataraqui Region Conservation 
Authority has asked us to assist with a water use survey.  The survey can be completed in about 
five minutes by hitting the link provided.  The CRCA will share the results with the BLA and we 
will report in an up-coming newsletter.  The deadline for survey responses is September 30, 2006 
at 5:00 p.m.  Please take the time to participate!  
 
Here is the link; just click and go. http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.asp?u=28652413660 
 
Do We Have Your Email Address? 
 
We obviously have yours because you are reading this newsletter, but every time we mail out 
newsletters to members who aren’t on our email list we know that many probably have email.  
Please spread the word that we will send the electronic newsletter to anyone who contacts us at 
info@bucklake.ca and asks to be added to the list. By using electronic newsletters we have been 
able to communicate on a monthly basis and save a lot of time and expense. 
 
End of Season BBQ and Dance Reminder: 
 

All members of the Buck Lake Community and their guests are invited to 
 

TTThhheee   222nnnddd   AAAnnnnnnuuuaaalll   BBBuuuccckkk   LLLaaakkkeee   AAAssssssoooccciiiaaatttiiiooonnn   EEEnnnddd   ooofff   SSSeeeaaasssooonnn   BBBBBBQQQ   
When: Saturday, August 26th at 5:00 pm 

Where: Harris Memorial Park 

  Perth Road Village (Bring Lawn Chairs) 

Cost:  Adults $5, Children under 12 free Hot dogs, hamburgers and 
                   corn provided.  Soft drinks for sale. 

  

Featuring great blues by Toronto’s 
“United Stations Blues Band” 

RSVP Please – Amy at (613) 353-4445 or Marilyn at (613) 353-
1708 


